
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 10/12/2010 5:09:21 PM
To: 'terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov' (terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov)

Stock, William (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=WCS3)Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Docs?

Good question. Bill - where are we ?

From: Prosper, Terrie D. <terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov>
To: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: Tue Oct 12 16:53:29 2010
Subject: Docs?

Hi
Brian,

thought there were a few responses due today from PG&E answering questions 
posed by either the CPUC's Resolution or Paul Clanon's letters? I know PG&E 
requested an extension for a few things, but is there anything coming in from 
PG&E today? I thought you may know the answer quicker than I can go 
through our documents. :)

Thanks!

Terrie

**************************************************
Terrie Prosper 
Director, News & Public 
Information Office 
California Public Utilities 
Commission 
(415)
703-2160 
tdp@cpuc.ca.gov
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